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Below is the result of your feedback form. It was submitted by
(buffalo76834@yahoo.com) on Friday, January 15, 2010 at 20:39:54

commenter_subject: NO to your sorry changes!

commenter comments:
I am a Forex trader who has been practicing and
honing my skills for 5 years in hopes of getting
proficient enough to trade regularly in a real
money account at some point.Your changes would make
it much more difficult on a small trader like
myself.You have made several changes over the last
year and the way it is looking you will "root out"
all of us small time investors,little by little
with your changes.It is ok to make changes to make
brohers more responsible and to safeguard our
trading accounts but we don’t need any more of your
changes that keep making it harder and harder on
the little guy to trade.QUIT JACKING WITH THE
SYSTEM.I have been working hard to learn this spot
forex trading and the last thing I need are more
requirements to make it almost impossible for a
small guy like me to trade. SPENd more of yor time
making laws to thwart criminals instead of making
it hard on the poor honest person! Thanks

commenter_name: Bryan Bourland

commenter withhold address on: ON

commenter addressl: J.P Rizal St., Ibabao

commenter_city: Mandaue City

commenter state: Cebu

commenter_zip: 6014

commenter~hone: 63 32 345 5281


